State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

R. HALEY
nglg\'ERNOR CoLuMBIA 29201

March 17, 2015

St. Patrick’s Day Parade Committee
Ancient Order of Hibernians — Charleston Division
Charleston, South Carolina

Dear Hibernians,

On behalf of the people of South Carolina, I am pleased to send my best wishes to you and your
families on this St. Patrick’s Day!

It’s a great day in South Carolina as our Irish heritage is once again brought to life through your
annual St. Patrick’s Day parade. This has become a highly-anticipated event for thousands who
line the streets in celebration of the Irish immigrants who have contributed so much to the culture
of our state and nation. Thank you for your efforts on behalf of the community and for
continuing such a festive tradition that makes our state proud. God bless.




